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I am very excited to be back at West Branch for another great school year! 

This year the CBI News will be written and run by my student’s!   

They will decide what the topics of the articles will be and they will be 

responsible for writing them.   

Please look for a new issue each month.   

It will be a great source to use to see all of the  

great things happening in CBI! 

Some of the projects I hope for my students to accomplish this year are: 

“CBI News” 

“Mahoning Valley Skilled Trades Expo” 

“Silk Screen Small Business” 

“Commercial Writing and Filming” 

“Mini Bike Project” 

“Service Learning Project” 

“Podcast Project” 

 

 

 

Contact Mr. Davis 
There are a couple of ways to contact Mr. Davis. 

Email: scott.davis@westbranch.k12.oh.us 

Phone: (330)938-2183 Ext. 37355 
 
 


